



Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board Believing, Achieving, Serving

Chairperson of the Board Mr. P.J. Daly

June 10, 2013

Hon. R. Bratina
Mayor
City of Hamilton
and
Members
General Issues Committee
City of Hamilton

Dear Mr. Bratina & Members of the General Issues Committee:

I am writing on behalf of the Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board regarding your upcoming meeting. It is our understanding that a motion is coming forward at that time to purchase Holy Family Catholic Elementary School.

We read with concern in the June 6, 2013 edition of The Hamilton Spectator that a motion was passed at a City Sub-Committee meeting to purchase the Board's Holy Family School site. As the site has not been declared surplus by the Board or offered up for sale to the various public agencies, we would request the motion not be considered.

Yours very truly

Patrick J. Daly

Chairperson of the Board

PJD/MB

cc

R. Agostino, Trustee

P. Amos, Director of Education

P. Pace-Gubekjian, Superintendent of Finance

C. Ciapanna, Superintendent of Education

V. Ramelli, Manager of Planning & Transportation

C. Biggs, Office of the Clerk, City of Hamilton